
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

29th April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our science learning in Term 6, we will be identifying and classifying 
animals by exploring their features. To support this learning, we are excited to let 
you know that we have arranged for Jonathan’s Jungle Roadshow to visit the 
children in school on Thursday 19th June 2025. 

Jonathan specialises in providing professional animal encounter sessions that are 
educational, interactive, and fun. During the session, children will be introduced to a 
wide variety of animals and will have the opportunity to observe their similarities 
and differences. They will also consider how these features can help us group 
animals in simple ways. 

The cost of this experience is £6.42 per child, and payment should be made via 
ParentPay. The deadline for payment is 18th May 2025. If you have any difficulty 
making this payment, please contact the school office as soon as possible. Without 
sufficient contributions to support the event, we may be unable to go ahead and will 
need to cancel in good time. 

We are really looking forward to this exciting opportunity, which will be a fantastic 
enhancement to the children’s learning. 

Thank you for your continued support, 
Year 1 Team 
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